
RESOLUTION:  APPROVE AD FOR BUILDING SAFETY INSPECTOR POSITION


WHEREAS, the Town of Collins has the position of Building Safety Inspector, and 


WHEREAS, the position of Building Safety Inspector will soon become vacant. 


NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, the Collins Town Board approve the following ad to be placed in the 
Springville Pennysaver and the Gowanda Pennysaver and News to be run for one printing each the weeks 
of January 12 and January 19, 2024 and shall require all applications be delivered to the Collins Town 
Clerk no later than 4 pm, Wednesday, January 24, 2024. Applications are available at the Collins Town 
Clerk’s office or the Town website at www.townofcollins.com. 


The Town of Collins is accepting applications for

part time Building Safety Inspector


for the Code Enforcement Department.

The position is open to all area residents


with preference being given to Collins residents.

Applications are available Monday - Friday


at the Collins Town Hall, 14093 Mills St, Collins

or the Town website (www.townofcollins.com).


Applications will be accepted until Wednesday, January 24, 2024 at 4pm.
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